
Hi Linda,  

As promised, I'm providing updated language for the section of the neighborhood plan 

that addresses public pathways. Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks!  

 

In order to increase accessibility, wayfinding and connectivity among 

residents in the neighborhood, a network of primary pedestrian pathways 

that intersect and connect with public sidewalks are recommended. The 

pathways should accommodate all users, including people in wheelchairs 

and those with limited mobility. The green dotted lines in the illustration to 

the right identify the recommended locations for these new pathways. 

These primary pedestrian paths increase flow and permeability in and out 

of the neighborhood and conveniently connect people to each other 

and to local amenities and resources such as green spaces, parks, 

Monona Bay, the community center, community gardens and play 

spaces. Because the area serves many residents, many of whom are very 

young, elderly and/or have disabilities, it is not recommended that these 

pathways be public. Rather, their intention is to connect people already 

living within the neighborhood with one another and the broader public 

sidewalk system. 

 

--  
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